From: Jessica Bullick

To: Deep Geologic Repository Project/ Projet de stockage de déchets radioactifs[CEAA\ACEE]
Subject: CEAR, Information Request
Date: March 8, 2017 8:24:46 AM

Not in favour of Nuclear Waste Dump near lake Huron, Ontario. Please reconsider geographic location
so that our fresh water body is not potentially impacted by a tragic accident or pollution.
Thank you

Sent from my Huawei Mobile
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